From: Bonnie alter_

Sent: 09 November 2019 12:00

To: I

Cc: 100avenueroadCMP _

Subject: 100 avenue road CMP proposals

Dear Sir;

It seems incredible that Essential Living continues to flout the community and local government but
we too continue --we haven't gone away.

We all know that you have increased the number of trucks on site. Starting with 7( no one believed
that one), and now moving to 25 shows a flagrant disregard for public process and the environment.
The green space behind the theatre is all we have in this neighbourhood. Already that area is 63%
above the EU level. Children play there all day despite the chaos and dust and filth from the
construction site. The increased pollution and noise and disruption from these extra huge articulated
lorries will be enormous.

We urge you and Camden council to stop increasing the permitted number of lorries.

Keep the trucks on the A41 and protect our residential side street.

Respect community concerns and input.

Your truly,

B.Alter



